Park Committee Minutes - Approved June 25th

General

- New Park Monitor Peter Dombrowski important for residents to introduce themselves
- New Beach Monitor 2 employees Monday Thursday 8am-12pm, Friday-Sunday 8am-4pm
- Frank to coordinate with Newt for letter from Warden re monitors, underage golf cart driving.
- Discussion of ticks decision was made to continue to cut back grass near roads and spray judiciously specific areas.

Golf

- Need to clarify with residents existing "Guest" rules. New online system may help situation as easier to track/document and charge those taking advantage of system. Frank will address current issues in person.
- Scott and Frank to review next three tee boxes to be addressed for rebuild/rehab.
- Covid 19 created great demand for golf through winter and spring so financially the course is in great shape.
- New online system to be launched shortly

Tennis

- Courts ready to go Aaron returning as instructor
- Robyn clarified that only an instructor hired by the borough is able to provide lessons to residents or nonresidents. Outside pros are not allowed to offer lessons.

Beach

- New playground, tables and umbrellas ready to go. Outstanding items one minor piece
 of the playground which needs to be traded out during the summer and "railroad ties"
 which will mark required footprint of playground and prevent dune encroachment.
 Railroad ties to be taken care of in September.
- New lines have been placing on flagpole
- Will need some new tables and benches for next year at beach
- Umbrella maintenance continues to be issue we have already used spare for the summer.
- Thank you to Bev Keeney for beach planters!
- Pier ready to go will need to look at long-term repairs in fall.